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LETTER DATED 13 NOVEMBER 1995 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to refer to your statement made at the 3589th meeting of
the Security Council, held on 6 November 1995, in connection with the Council's
consideration of the item entitled "The situation in Tajikistan and along the
Tajik-Afghan border" (S/PRST/1995/54), by which the Council reaffirms its full
support for the activities of my Special Envoy.

I have decided to extend the mandate of my Special Envoy until
26 March 1996. I should be grateful if you would bring this matter to the
attention of the members of the Security Council.

(Signed) Boutros BOUTROS-GHALI
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